Dear Praying Friends,

Happy and blessed new year to each of you! We look forward to 2019, and by His grace, we will have another year to serve Him!

We thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support of our ministry over these years, and God has blessed in so many ways, with fruit and joy.

We are seventy-five years old, in good health. After prayer and counsel from our Mission Director and several pastors, we have decided to continue to serve the Lord Jesus Christ all of our lives, which we will continue to do, as He enables. Also we hope to visit and help our children on the mission field as the Lord enables.

As soon as our son Paul is ready for us to go to Yap, FSM, and we will do electrical work on Faith Baptist Church and Christian School. Our son Mark has asked us to teach Bible Doctrines in late summer at Yap Baptist Church in Yap, FSM and while in the South Pacific, our son John in Koror, Palau wants us to teach the Book of Acts. Each block class would take two weeks.

Pastor Daniels of Calvary Baptist Tabernacle, Puerto Rico is in the process of opening Bible Baptist College of the Caribbean again, on the island of St. Vincent has asked us to teach some block classes in the September and in February next year. While in the islands I could also schedule classes either in Barbados or Granada to save air fare.

Again, thank you for faithfully supporting us these many years, and we look forward to what the Lord has for us.

It has been a privilege to serve Him together with you.

Georg & Opal Zimon

Praising Him,

"For it is God which worketh in you both to will and to do of His good pleasure." Phil. 2:13